
We have over 1,000 
tokens already.  Please 
keep sending them in. 

Closing date is Sat 8th Dec 

Thank you!  

 

What’s happening week Commencing 

3rd December 2018 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

PE - Da Vinci and Frank 
Yr 5, PM 

PE – Yr 4 all Classes 
PM 

PE - Pankhurst and 
Wilberforce 

Y5, PM 

PE – Keller and Owens 
Y3, PM. 

PE – Bevan and  
Gibson Y6, PM. 

PE - Shakespeare and 
Austen (Y6) 

  Kidzclub - Lunchtime Yr 6 Homework due in 
Swimming – Curie and 

Einstein.  Y3, PM 
Homework Set and due in 

PE, Swimming and Homework 

 Lunch Time ClubsLunchtime Clubs 12.30 - 1.10pm- weather permitting 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Fun Games Activities 

Spaces Available 
Tag Rugby 

Spaces Available 
Ball Games 

Spaces Available 
Basketball 

FULL 
Contemporary Dance 

FULL 

school Clubs, 3.15-4.15pmAAfter School Clubs 3.15 - 4.15pm, outside - weather permitting 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Rounders 
Spaces Available 

Athletics 
Spaces Available 

Multi-Sport 
Spaces Available 

Archery 
Spaces Available 

Hockey 
Spaces Available 

Dinner Menu  

 

Autumn/Winter 

Week Three 

 

Please book on 

ParentPay 

Dates for your Diary  (Full list on school website) 

 3rd December - Christmas Decorations Day (come in Christmas clothes!) 

 6th December - St Nicholas Breakfast, Friends of DJA, 7.45am 

 6th December - Lower School Christingle Service, St Nicholas Church, 2pm 

 7th December - Upper School Christingle Service, St Nicholas Church, 2pm 

 7th December - Christmas Fair, 3.20 - 4.45pm 

 10th - 14th December - RE Week 

 12th December  - Yr 6 Height and Weight check (new date) 

 13th December - Yr 4 Performance of Treasure Island, 10-11.30am 

 13th December - Christmas Discos, Yrs 3 & 4 - 5-6pm, Yrs 5 & 6 - 6.15-7.15pm 

 14th December - Christmas Jumper Day (Save the Children) 

 14th December - Shadow Puppet Nativity Yr 3, Curie & Keller classes 

 17th December - Shadow Puppet Nativity Yr 3, Einstein & Owens classes 

 18th December - School Christmas Lunch, please book on ParentPay by 

3rd Dec 

 18th December - School breaks up for Christmas Holidays! 

This week’s Top  

Attenders 
 

Whole School 97.17% 

 

Lower School 

Einstein 100% 

 

Upper School 

Pankhurst 99.6% 

 
 

For safeguarding purposes, 

please call the school before 

9am every day your child is ill 

 

Going Home arrangements 

We understand that occasionally going home arrangements need to change.  

The office is very busy at the end of the day, please therefore ring before 12 
noon (or as early as possible) to ensure the messages can be passed to class 
teachers before afternoon registration.  

Friends of 
Dereham Junior 

Academy 
Christmas Fair 

Keep the donations coming 
in! - filled jars, unwanted 
gifts and unwanted clean 

teddies.  We really 
appreciate your help and 

continued support.  

To receive our 
Weekly Bulletin and 
any other emailed 
correspondence 
please ensure we 
have your email 
address  

office@derehamjunior

Please activate your 
account in order to 

book and pay for school 
dinners, breakfast club 

and school trips.   

If you need any help 
with this please contact 

the school office 

  Please turn over 



 

 

What’s happening week Commencing 

3rd December 2018 continued 

 

 

Trading Cards 
 
Trading cards have re-emerged in school.  For the moment 
this is fine, but teachers cannot spend time sorting out 
disputes about trades or cards going missing.  It is the 
children's responsibility to look after them and make sure 
they don't get in the way of 
lessons.  Mr Dack runs a Trading Card 
club on Mondays and Wednesdays 
when he supervises. 

 

Outside Play 
We like for the 
children to be 
outside as 
much as 
possible 
including on 
the field unless 
it is REALLY 
wet. Please 
make sure 
your children 
have 
appropriate 
warm clothing and a change of 
footwear if necessary. 

 

Decorations day is on Monday...Yippee!  

We would love for children to come in Christmas 

clothes should they have any!  If children do not 

want to come in Christmas clothing, they must 

wear school uniform as it is not a normal non-

uniform day.  We will also be filming a Christmas 

video on the day, so the more christmassy the 

better! 

We had another round of 
Facebook 'conversations' this 
week that could have been 
avoided if parents had visited 
school instead.  Please 
remember, if you wish to 

discuss anything that is concerning you, 
please feel free to contact school.  We are 
more than willing to help. 

 

Emergency Contact 
Information 

 
We always put on the bulletin that 

we need up to date contact 
information for parents and carers.  

 
It is vitally important that the 

details we have are correct in case 
we need to contact you for any 

reason including any emergencies.  
 

Furthermore, we must have at 
least two contact numbers.  This is 

incredibly important so please 
send any new information to the 
office as soon as possible.  Thank 

you! 
 

 

As the colder and wetter weather is upon us, more and more people are 
picking their children up in cars at the end of the day.  This is absolutely 

understandable, but can we please ask that everyone drives really 
carefully near school.  This includes making sure that all vehicles drive 

round the roundabout correctly and don't reverse and turn round in the 
school grounds.  

Thanks for your help with this, we want to make sure that the children are 
as safe as possible. 


